
 

Cashless Catering 

Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth Form offers a biometric cashless catering system. The biometric system 

supports the improvement of our school meal services and will provide us with a more efficient, faster and 

ultimately better quality of service. 

 

The system incorporates the latest technology and eliminates a need for students to carry cash throughout 

the day. We will introduce a biometric system which will recognise the thumb print of your child at the 

revaluation pay points and at the tills. 

 

Any amount of money can be paid into a student’s account and any money spent on food & drink will be 

deducted on a daily basis. Parents will be able to see cash available via Parent Pay. 

 

As per current legislation, we will be operating an ‘opt in’ policy and therefore we will require you to complete 

an authorisation form, which is below for your completion. If you choose not to have your child registered on 

the biometric system a 4-digit pin code will be allocated to your child. Please note that PIN codes do not have 

the same level of security and it will be your child’s responsibility to remember the code and keep it secure at 

all times.  


